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According to Glasgow Fire Chief Tony Atwood, the Glasgow fire dept responded Saturday
morning to 557 S. L. R. Wells Blvd Minit Mart for a report of a fire in an electrical outlet.
Firefighters found that an electrical outlet used for a warming unit had shorted out.
Firefighters turned off the power to the outlet. Firefighters were on the scene only around 15
minutes
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